
NOTICE OF MAGNA WATER DISTRICT 

USAGE RATES & FEES INCREASE HEARING 
 

Public notice is hereby given by Magna Water District 

(the “District”), pursuant to Utah Code Ann. §17B-1-

643(1)(a) that the District will hold a public hearing on 

April 22, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the District offices, located 

at 8885 West 3500 South, Magna, Utah.  The public is 

invited to attend this hearing where the District will 

explain the proposed usage rate increase and other 

miscellaneous fee increases.  The public will be invited to 

comment on the proposed rate increase and fee increases.  

Copies of the proposed fees will be available for public 

inspection at least 14 days prior to the public hearing.  

For additional information or special accommodations, 

call 801-250-2118.  Salt Lake County’s COVID-19 

transmission index is at the Moderate Level which allows 

a public gathering of not more than 25 people, practicing 

social distancing and wearing masks.  This will allow a 

few in person attendees.  The District will be offering the 

option of attending the hearing electronically.  Please see 

the District’s website at www.magnawater.com under 

News & Notices then Board Meeting Agendas, for 

information on joining the hearing electronically.  

http://www.magnawater.com/

